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Global News

This year we will focus on the continent of Europe and especially focus on Germany and England.  IF you or someone you know has traveled to these areas we’d love the opportunity to have guest speakers.  Please let us know. 
Classroom  News
Reading News
Try having children retell the chapter of a book after they complete their nightly, 30 minutes of reading. This will help with their comprehension and retelling skills.

(Bonus Question:  Write this number in word form and expanded form:

542,002,690  )

Playground Equipment Needed

All fourth grade classrooms are in need of new playground equipment.  Please consider donating to your child’s classroom.  Wish list includes:  playground balls, soccer balls, basketballs, jump ropes , pogo sticks, hoola hoops, and other fun playground items (we also need containers or equipment bags to store the equipment in)
Spelling Words

sweet

each

three

least

freedom  
below

throat

float

foam

flown

greet

season

croak

shallow

eagle

indeed

rainbow  
grown

seaweed
hollow
AR Tests

Remember that children need to be reading AR and testing each week.  By Sept. 7 your child should have half of their AR goal  or 7.5 for regular and 10 for AL.  This will count as an incomplete assignment in not done.  This means chips lost and laps walked.  Please check with your child to see how many points they have.  Also, every book that is on their reading log at home must be AR and must be tested on in class.
Innisbrook
The kickoff for our school fundraiser was last Friday.  Please help to make fourth grade shine by having 100% participation.

PTA Membership

The race is on…  it is a competition and fourth grade classes want to win.  The class with the MOST membership will win a prize.  Help our kids earn the prize by becoming a member of the PTA.  Grandparents, sisters, brothers, moms and dads and even family pets can join. (
Volunteer Needed

If you are willing to wash transparency sheets at home and send them back on a weekly basis please let Mrs. Mann know.  These are used to take notes and then photocopy for students that are absent.  They will come home in a large bag and you can return them when you have cleaned them. Thanks!
CONTENT FOR THE WEEK:
· MATH: timed tests, place value, quiz
· READINGGrandfather’s Journey” – sequence, graphic organizers 
· WRITING:  beginnings, details
· LANGUAGE: declarative and interrogative sentences
· SPELLING:  pretest on Mon. and final test Fri.  (word charts – 10 words)
· SOCIAL STUDIES:  map skills, Germany
· SCIENCE:  Animals
DATES TO NOTE:
Aug. 27 – Spelling Posttest

Aug. 30 – Spelling Pretest

Aug. 31 – PTA Meeting 6 pm

Sept. 3 – Spelling Posttest

Sept. 6– Holiday

Sept. 7 Progress Reports go home

Sept. 7 – Spelling Pretest

Sept. 10 – Spelling Posttest

Sept. 13 – Current Event Due

Sept. 13 – Spelling Pretest

Sept. 16 – Mrs. Mann out for apt. with son

Sept. 17 – Spelling Posttest

Sept. 20 -= Spelling Pretest

Sept. 21 – Early Release Day

Sept. 24 – Spelling Posttest

Sept. 27 – Spelling Pretest

Oct. 1 Spelling Posttest

Oct. 4 – Spelling Pretest

Oct. 5-7 Benchmark testing

Oct. 8 – Spelling Posttest

Don’t forget to look for the Bonus Point Question located in this newsletter.  Copy and answer it on notebook paper.  Return it by Wednesday of this week for 3 extra credit points.  Have your parent  to sign your paper .                

